
IAM  Photo,  Newsletter,  and
Website  Contest  Deadlines
Extended

May 28, 2020

*Attention Victory Lodge Members!*

We have some amazing photographers in our membership. Why not
submit one of your awesome shots from around your workplace?
See the bulletin below!

Due to the unforeseen circumstances we are all facing, the
deadlines for the 2019 IAM Newsletter and Website contests and
2020  Photo  contest  have  been  extended  to  Friday,  July  3,
2020. 

The  IAM  is  encouraging  all  IAM  district  and  local  lodge
communicators to take part in the contests. This is a great
opportunity to highlight our amazing members and their work.

Enter using the links below:

2019 Newsletter and Website Contests

2020 Photo Contest

The contests are open to all good-standing local and district
lodges that regularly distribute official newsletters and/or
maintain regularly-updated websites, produce videos or post

https://vl1725.org/iam-photo-newsletter-and-website-contest-deadlines-extended/
https://vl1725.org/iam-photo-newsletter-and-website-contest-deadlines-extended/
https://vl1725.org/iam-photo-newsletter-and-website-contest-deadlines-extended/
https://contest.goiam.org/newsletter-website/2019-iam-newsletter-website-contest-official-call/
https://contest.goiam.org/photo-contest/2020-iam-photography-contest-official-call/


photographs.

The contest is a great opportunity for your hard work to be
recognized by your brothers and sisters across the Machinists
Union.


